
Open Office Hour for Faculty and Staff re: Racist Graffiti 

February 3, 2022 

 

Dear Faculty and Staff Members: 

 

I have heard from several members of the faculty and staff concerned about the anti-Black 

racist graffiti that has been found in Rockefeller Hall and asking if more information can be 

shared.  While there was an open community meeting last evening, I recognize that this took 

place after many faculty and staff had left campus for the day. 

 

Jennifer Walters and I will thus offer a faculty and staff office hour today, February 3, from 3:30-

4:30 p.m. in Guild 203 to answer questions and offer clarifications.  Please be aware, however, 

that this is an active investigation and that there are limits to what we can share. 

 


